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Head's Hello, 
 

What a windy week! Just a gentle reminder to ensure all pupils come to school 
with a coat so they can keep warm during playtime. Any lost property, including 
jumpers, will be kept in the office or hung out on the rail by the entrance for 
collection. Please do put names in all items of uniform and coats so we can get 
them back to their rightful owners promptly.  
 
Our Topic next term is 'Animals'. If we have any parents or carers that work 
with animals and have any time to spare, please could you let your class teacher 
know. We would love to have you come and share your experiences with our 
pupils. 
 
Warm Regards, 
Natalie Simmonds 

Star Learners 

Apple - Elowen Mitchell & Elijah Fitzpatrick 

Cherry— Tyler Tranckle & Miley Stone 

Willow— Monty Bray & Emma Croft 

Beech – Rufus Spring & Ebony Doney 

 Maple— Brooke Facey & Olivia Denne 

Conkers— Lola Wilcox & Alanna Ladyman 

School Council Book Sale 

On the last week of term the School Council will be holding a 

book sale in the Dining Hall at 3.15 pm.  Please bring in any 

old or unwanted books to raise some money to go towards 

making the school better. The sale will be held on Monday 

6th February, Tuesday 7th February and Thursday 9th         

February.  All donations of books gratefully received. 
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Sainsbury’s Vouchers 2017 

We will be collecting           

Sainsbury’s Active Kids 

Vouchers to be used for 

cooking or sports          

equipment for the children. 

If you have any vouchers 

you would like to donate 

please hand them in to the 

school office.  

CO-OP MEMBERSHIP CARD 

 If you have a co-op membership card 1% of all co-op branded lines goes towards 

our school between now and March. To choose our cause go to: 

www.coop.co.uk/membership and pick Lostwithiel School.  

THANK YOU 

 

       Cross Country Race report for Cothele 

On Friday 13th February, the school running club took part in the 
third race of the Primary Schools League. It was a tough course, 
with some tricky hills, slippery mud and  a cold wind blowing at all 
times! This didn’t put our hardy Lostwithiel runners off though and 
they all put in maximum effort and quite a few achieved personal 
bests! 

 

In this race the Year 3/4 girls finished 2nd overall, the Year 3/4   
boys finished 7th and  the Year 5/6 girls finished in 5th place. The 
Year 5/6 boys team, despite amazing efforts from Luka, Harvey and 
Jake, did not score as they needed a 4th boy to qualify. If any year 5 
or 6 boys are interested in coming to the next race please let your 
teacher know, as we would love to field a full team next time. 

 

Library volunteer wanted! 

Would you be interested in     

helping in our school library? We 

would love someone to stay in 

the morning after drop off until 

9.30am to help children return 

and take out books. If you would 

be  interested in helping in any 

way then please let the office 

know. Tea and biscuits provided!   


